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Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Mathematical Society of South-Eastern Europe will launch the 
14th Mathematical Olympiad for first and second year university students (SEEMOUS 2020). This 
distinguished student competition will be hosted by the School of Mathematics of the Aristotle University of 
Thessaloniki, Greece between March 3 and March 8, 2020 in Thessaloniki, Greece. The competition 
aspired to encourage mathematically gifted university students towards further accomplishments and to create 
friendly and beneficial relationships between them.  
 

We cordially invite you to participate in SEEMOUS 2020 with a team from your university. A team 
may consist up to 6 students and 2 professors (a team leader and a deputy team leader). Eligible students are 
those who are not beyond the second university year of undergraduate studies by the end of the 2019/20 
academic year or have not completed more than 120 ECTS credits. Students can form a national team to 
represent a country as well. The SEEMOUS regulations as well as the previous competition problems and 
final results can be found at http://seemous2020.auth.gr. 

 
Each team can send up to three problem proposals until February 16, 2020. 

 
All SEEMOUS participants will have to cover their own travel, accommodation and subsistence 

expenses. A participation fee to cover accommodation and subsistence are pre-paid to the Aristotle University 
of Thessaloniki as approved by MASSEE. 
 

Anyone interested in finding out more about the competition or how they can be involved, should 
contact Prof. Nicholas Karampetakis at karampet@math.auth.gr or visit the local 
https://seemous2020.auth.gr/. 
 

We hope that your university and your country will be able to participate this Mathematical 
University Olympiad. We look forward to welcoming your delegation in Thessaloniki. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
Prof. Nicholas P. Karampetakis 
Chair of the Organizing Committee 


